Ladybirds Class Newsletter 18th March 2022

This week in Ladybirds Class...

e We made stained glass windows
e We played ‘Where is Fred? to help support us with using positional language
e We looked at the colour and shapes of different hats and why we wear them.
e We made masks from ‘The Grufflo’ and ‘Room on the Broom’ stories

e We enjoyed making cups of tea and coffee, smelling the coffee beans and watching the water
change colour when we added the tea bag.

& e We have continued to work on recognising, identifying and sorting shapes.

( NexiWeck in Ladubirds Class we will be.. )

ext Week in Ladybirds Class we will be...

e We will be making mothers day gifts, cards and talking about people who are special to us.
o We will be looking at jungle animals in our role play area jungle tent
o We will be recreating the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs’

o We will be using pipets and tweezers to help develop our fine motor skills.

o We will be describing and investigating different materials and textures
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Home learning :

e Look at different animals in story books, talk about what noise’s they make, describe them and
their colours, talk about where they live, and what they eat etc

e Look at the letters in your child’s name, can they find the first letter of their name on anything in
the house e.g. On a cereal packet/ on a container.

Can they draw the first letter of their name on the ground maybe with water and a paintbrush?
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Important Notices and Reminders

Please can you provide your chid with the appropriate clothing for the change in
weather, Thank you.

Nursery Group Photo - Thursday 24th March

Our photographer will be in to take a group photograph of the children on Thursday
24th March, children not usually in on a Thursday morning are invited in at 9.50am —
we kindly ask that parents/carers remain on the premises please — group photo will be
taken at 10.00am should take not longer than 15 minutes - PLEASE WEAR UNIFORM
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Wear a Hat Day - Friday 25th March

We are asking the children to come in to nursery
wearing a hat on Friday 25th March, there will be pins
and wristbands on a table outside available for a small

donation towards Brain Tumour Research.

A4 . o 70450 to donate £5
*®  iwe . | wwwiwearchatday.org

/ March 2022  whats happening this month? \

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

1Pancake Day, 2 3 World Book Day 4:
Spanish Lesson i,

7 8Boogie Beats &) 9 1 OSpanish Lesson 1 1

Ladybirds Class i »

1 4 Boogie Beats 1 5 ]. 6 1 7Spanish Lesson 1 8
®

St Patricks' Day i.

2 1 2 2 2 3 2 4Spanish Lesson 2 5

2 8 Mothers Day 2 9 30 3 1 Nursery

Tea finishes at 12:30pm




